
 

 

  
 

Alternatives to Elementary School Suspension 
 
Greetings,  
 
OCPS has a program to assist students who are suspended from school to 
ensure that every child has the opportunity to learn every day. Parents whose 
children may be suspended are invited to contact one of our alternative to 
suspension education partner sites. At these sites, students will be supervised 
by a team of adults, receive access to their school assignments, gain life and 
social skill training, and be treated with respect and dignity. Because 
alternative to suspension education sites are regionally located throughout 
Orange County, you may choose the site closest to your home, work, or other 
location. To learn more information and reserve a space for your child, please 
contact one of the following centers: 
 

OCPS Partner Sites 
 

ALPS 
8310 Forest City Road 

Orlando, FL 32810 
(321) 263-0668 

 
Keeping Up! 

109 Washington Ave. 
Orlando, FL 32810 

(407) 660-1288 
 

Keeping Up! 2 
The Well Activity Center 

110 Athletes Row (Room #3) 
Apopka, FL 32703 

(407) 801-4894 
 

Fresh Start 
8001 Silver Star Rd. 
Orlando, FL 32818 

(407) 522-6511 
 

OCPS Website for Alternatives to Suspensions 
suspension.ocps.net 


